250" Celebration Meeting
March 1, 2016

Members Attending: David Little, Bruno Siniscalchi, Casslyn Cook, Jim
Hidden, Melanie Streeter, Denise Boewe

Absent: Pat Cook, Parker Roberts, Betty Wasson
Meeting called 6:05 pm

News/Announcements:
The Cookbook was mailed out to the printer on Monday February 29th.

Commemorative Book is still in the process of selecting photos.

Amy Berrier will be invited to our next meeting to discuss ways to sell these
commemorative books.

Minutes: No minutes to approve

Finances:

Financial documents were obtained from the Selectmen’s office regarding
the funds for the 250th Celebration. The 250th Committee report and the
report from the Town do not reconcile. After a lengthy discussion the 250th
Committee will meet Thursday March 3, 2016 to determine what needs to be
requested at Town meeting.

Postage Stamp/Welcome Signs:
A request for the postage cancellation stamp will be made for the month of
August 2016.

Bruno is requesting prices for 4 signs that say “Celebrating 250 years” to be
added to the “Welcome to Tamworth” signs.

Bruno and Casslyn are waiting for people to get back to them with prices for
logo stickers.

Next meeting Thursday March 3, 2016 at the Town Office. Melanie will post
this meeting.

Meeting adjourned 8:00



